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Anti Gala 2024
Our 10th Annual Anti Gala was an evening of celebration for our St. Andrew’s Presbyterian community, our
supporters, and our youth. Together, we raised $301,000 to support our mission to end homelessness for our
kids. Thank you to our most generous sponsors, our donors, and our guests for making our 10th Annual Anti Gala
so special! 

Mark Schulein, CEO of Crown Ace Hardware and Jennifer
Friend, CEO of Project Hope Alliance

                                                                      Whoo-hoo, it’s summertime!  Our youth are out of school, the sun is out and 
                                                                      we’ve got some super fun things planned for the kids! While our transformative 
                                                                      work with students experiencing homelessness takes place on school campuses,
                                                                      our work does not stop when the school year ends. Summer vacations are out of  
                                                                      reach for many of our families, so we show up in other ways so our kids can make 
                                                                      summer memories of their own. Whether it’s cheering on our Angels, spending 
                                                                      the day at the beach, or roller skating with friends, none of this is possible 
                                                                      without supporters like you who donate generously to let our kids just be kids 
                                                                      this summer. Thank you! 

Our annual Back to School campaign is also in full swing! Please help provide 400 students  experiencing
homelessness with everything they need, including gift cards for a new outfit,  to start the new school year strong.
We know when we all walk alongside our kids, they are more likely to show up to school everyday with the
confidence, hope, and resources they  need to succeed. Thank you for all you do to show up for our kids!


